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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
December 21, 2017 
 
Russell Painter 
1761 Pikes Peak Dr. 
Florissant, CO 80816 
 
RE: Notice of Incorrect Annual Fee Invoicing, Macanite #VII & #VIII, Permit No. M-2014-041 
 
Dear Russell Painter, 
 
It has come to the attention of the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) that the 
assigned annual fee for the Macanite #VII & #VIII, Permit No. M-2014-041, is incorrect. Pursuant to C.R.S 
34-32-127(2)(a)(IV)(A.5), the annual fee for a 110(1) operation is $172.00, however, the Division has been 
incorrectly invoicing you an annual fee of $86.00 for two years. As this was the Division’s error, the 
outstanding $172.00 has been waived. The error has been fixed and the annual fee assigned to your 
110(1) permit is now set at $172.00 in accordance with C.R.S 34-32-127(2)(a)(IV)(A.5).  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact the Division at 303-866-3567. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tony Waldron 
Minerals Program Supervisor 
 
Cc:  Elliott Russell, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 

Wally Erickson, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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